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July 10, 2019

Dear Valued Customers,

Due to increase of materials costs and operational expenses, Lesso America, Inc. will
increase the list price for all products by 10% effective September 1, 2019.

The new list prices will be published on our website (www.lessoamerica.com) and will be
effective September 1, 2019. Orders must be received before 1pm (PDT) on August 30,
2019 to receive current pricing. For direct container shipments please contact your Sales
Manager to discuss specific changes.

Our Sales Management Team along with our Independent Sales Representatives will be
available to discuss further any concerns you may have with the new price changes.

We appreciate your understanding and hope that you continue to see value when
purchasing from Lesso America Inc. We are committed to providing you the best quality
products, customer service and value which will allow us to grow together.

Sincerely,

8

Victor Lin
President




